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November 1, 2019

Tomas Herrera

Mailstop T8E24

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

RE: Amendment to Sealed Source and Device

Registration No.: MA-1397-D-101-B;
Docket Number: 21-3902

Dear Mr. Herrera:
Enclosed please find the most recent amendment to this existing registration. Please review the
enclosed document carefully. If there are any errors or questions please do not hesitate to contact

this office at the number above.

Sincerely,

Szymon Mudrewicz, Officer

Radiation Control Program
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Enclosures: (1)



